ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

12, Ballymacbredan Rd., Magheralin, Craigavon, BT67 OQU

Tel no – 028 3834 1400    Fax no – 028 3834 7376

Email: info@stpatricks.magheralin.ni.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs. M. McGrath. BA(QTS), PQHSH, DipPD. 

10th September 2018
Dear Parent,
Information for Parents
· This year we are able to continue with our texting service and online money service to parents. To support us in the cost of this very valuable and convenient service, we ask each family to contribute the sum of £15:00. This payment can be made using our online service.
· A text has been sent to all parents today. Can you please inform the office if you did not receive a text, as this will ensure that all of our contact details are correct. 
Thank you,

Mrs M. McGrath
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